
 

 

18 September 2023 
Secondary – Further information on the Bus Route Change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last week we wrote to you to advise that the start of the Academic year had been very busy 
on some of the school buses, and we’d reviewed the number of students travelling by bus to 
school. 
 
We confirmed that the H1 bus would be rerouted around Gower Road to alleviate the 
pressure on the H3 bus, however East Yorkshire Motor Services have reviewed the routes 
again and believe the H2 travelling through Boothferry Estate would be a better option. The 
H2 service currently travels down Boothferry Road with fewer students being picked up at 
Fiveways Roundabout. 
 
As a result the H2 service will commence 5 mins earlier at Saner Street to accommodate the 
new route. 
 

Please note that these changes to the H2 will take place from Monday 25 September 2023, 
no changes will be made to the H3 route.  Please see updated map below.  
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We hope that this change does not inconvenience you and will enable our students to 
journey to and from school comfortably. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher 
 


